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Nicole Spencer

From: Lutsel Ke WLE Director [lkdfn_lands@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, September 24, 2010 11:52 AM
To: Nicole Spencer
Cc: Rosy Bjornson; Todd Slack; Stephanie Poole
Subject: Re: Information session attendance

Because MVEIRB is not providing a fair process for our community to express concerns about the TNR project 
we will not be participating in the Ndilo session. 
Ray Griffith  
Director Wildlife, Lands and Environment 
Lutsel K'e Dene First Nation 
Box 28  
Lutsel K'e, NT X0E 1A0 
Canada 
867-370-3197 wk. 
867-370-3143 fx. 
lkdfn_lands@yahoo.com 
 
 

From: Nicole Spencer <nspencer@reviewboard.ca> 
To: Emilie Rose Bjornson <imadenegurl@hotmail.com>; IMA RegionalOffice <screeningofficer@eastarm.com>; Gary 
Bailey <frmc@northwestel.net>; Ray Griffiths <lkdfn_lands@yahoo.com> 
Cc: Todd Slack <tslack@ykdene.com> 
Sent: Fri, September 24, 2010 9:06:57 AM 
Subject: Information session attendance 

Good Morning 
I am organizing and planning logistics for the upcoming TNR -Moose Property  Information Session in N’dilo for 
September 30th.  I would like to know if representatives from DKFN, FRMC and LKDFN will be attending this 
session.  Please confirm if the 2 representatives from your community will be attending next week. 
  
  
Regards, 
  
Nicole 
  
Nicole Spencer 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
ph: 867-766-7062 
fx: 867-766-7074 
  
 


